## FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST

WORLD-WIDE MISSION
P.O. BOX 341356
MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356
901-873-2146
FAX: 901-873-2148

Dec. 30, 2020

Dear Friends in Christ,

Greetings in Jesus Name. Well Christmas has come and gone. This year has been a very unusual one. Much different from any that I have ever experienced. I am so thankful that I know the Lord and that He is in total control. He tells me to be anxious for nothing. He also says that He will never leave me or forsake me.

Every year we have had a house full of people for Christmas but this year it was just Bonnie and me. I trust each of you had a blessed Christmas. We can all count our blessings because God says He loads us daily with benefits. We know a few people that have the Corona Virus and our prayers go out for them. We pray that each of you are well.

We thank the Lord for our friend Bro. Jerry Alford that recently returned from Venezeula. God miraculously brought him out.

Thank you for your prayers and support. We pray that you will have a blessed New Year. May God bless each of you.

In Jesus Name, Lewis Browning

Lewis and Bonnie Browning